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Greetings again from your Secretary, 
 
Due to concerns over the COVID-19 outbreak and scheduling conflicts, the BFMS meeting 
scheduled for Saturday March 14, 2020 has been cancelled. Regular meetings should 
resume in April. Since Brian’s days as our President are numbered, if anyone would like to 
volunteer to write a monthly article for this newsletter, feel free to contact me at the 
address below. I will gladly continue to act as editor and publisher. That is all for this 
month.  See you all next time! 
 
--SK 
 
 
 
 
 

Any questions or comments 
should be directed to 

Scott King at: 
skyking@ptd.net 

The next meeting of the 
BFMS will be held at:  

PJ Whelihan’s (Platz’s) 
 

Saturday, April 11th  at 
Noon 

BFMS March Meeting Cancelled 
 

DUES:  If you have not yet paid your dues for 2020 
You can mail a check to: 

 
 Scott Voth (BFMS) P.O. Box 74, Palmerton, PA 18071. 


